
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 4, 2020 
 
To Indigenous Social Work (INSW) Students, 
 
The COVID-19 situation has placed considerable stress on the operations of the 
First Nations University of Canada. Management seeks to ensure that all staff and 
students are safe. Because of this new reality, our focus has been on ensuring the 
health and wellness of all employees, students and visitors. However, in order to 
minimize the impact on student’s ability to complete their programs, we have had to 
examine how programs/courses need to be modified. Therefore, FNUniv 
Indigenous Social Work faculty have agreed to develop a one-time course offering 
of INSW 352. Only students that require this course in order to complete their 
program by the end of the Winter 2021 semester will be eligible to register.  
  
INSW 352 will be offered in a manner that allows FNUniv to deliver the course in 
accordance with the directives from the provincial government, i.e. mandatory social 
distancing. The Faculty of Indigenous Social Work, in consultation with FNUniv 
Elders, has agreed to make this exception given the current circumstances.  
  
Students who are eligible to take this revised course in July and August, will receive 
an email. Please register as soon as possible. If you are already registered than 
you do not need to take any action.   
 
If you are uncertain of your eligibility for INSW 352, please contact the Registrar at 
306.790.5950 or 1.800.267.6303 ext.3106 or email ltanner@fnuniv.ca.  
  
Our number one priority is the safety of students, faculty, and staff. Our second is to 
support the continued academic advancement of our students.  
 
Please contact your student advisor if you have any questions.  
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